
 

 

 
Friday 14th March 2025  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 6 Mosque Visit 
As part of our R.E. topic on Islam, a visit has been arranged to the Birmingham 
Central Mosque on Thursday 22nd May 2025. Half of the year group will visit 
between 10.00 am and 11:30 am and the other half will visit between 1:00 pm and 
2:30 pm. Children will be taken to and from Birmingham Central Mosque by coach 
and should wear full school uniform, please. 
 
Children will be given a tour of the Mosque and will also benefit from a presentation 
about the Islamic faith, along with a question and answer session. In order to allow 
the trip to take place, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.05 to cover 
transport costs. Please make this payment through our online payment system by 
Monday 7th April 2025. 
 
As a mark of respect, we would be grateful if girls could bring a scarf to cover their 
heads during the visit. Please also note that children will asked to remove their shoes 
before entering the Mosque.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Tonks  Mr. Orton                 Mr. Taylor 
 


